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Education: M.D., Louisiana State University Medical School (2009); M.P.H., Emory University Rollins School 

of Public Health (2002); B.S., Louisiana State University (2001) 

Training:  Adult Psychiatry Residency: Boston Medical Center (2009-2012), Child and Adolescent Psychiatry 

Fellowship: Yale Child Study Center (2012-2014) 

Board Certification: American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology, Diplomate (2013) and Child and Adolescent 

Subspecialty (2015) 

Academic Appointment: Assistant Professor in Psychiatry, Boston University School of Medicine 

Current Practice: Residency Training Director, General Psychiatry Residency, BMC/BUSM; Attending Adult, 

Child and Adolescent Psychiatrist, BMC; Consultant School Based Mental Health Centers-Boston Public Health 

Commission; Consultant, TEAM UP (Transforming and Expanding Access to Mental Health to Urban Pediatrics) 

Initiative; Associate Director, BMC/BUSM Global and Local Center on Health Disparities 

MPS Membership and Service:  Member in Training (2009-2012); Public Sector Committee Co-Chair (2009-

2012); Presidential Award Recipient (2011); APA Representative (2015-present); Nominating Committee (2016-

present) 

APA Membership and Service:  APA Council on Advocacy and Government Relations, Member (May 2017); 

APA/SAMHSA Fellow (2011-2013); APA Council on Advocacy and Government Relations, MIT 

Representative (2011—2013); Member (2006-present) 

Other Memberships and Service:  American Medical Association (2005-2015); Massachusetts Medical Society 

Resident/Fellow Delegate (2009-2012); American Academy of Child and Adolescent Psychiatry  (2012-present); 

American Academy of Child and Adolescent Psychiatry  Committee on Health Promotion and Prevention (2014-

present); American Academy of Child and Adolescent Psychiatry  Committee on Quality Issues (2014-present) 

Personal Statement: I am honored to be nominated for the position of APA Representative for the Massachusetts 

Psychiatric Society. It has been a privilege to be a part of the APA for the past 11 years and MPS for the past 8 

years. The past year as your APA Representative I have had the opportunity to advocate for our patients and our 

profession in addressing workforce issues, improving access to care, and maintenance of certification.  I hope to 

improve communication between other early career psychiatrists and the Society, engage other early career 

psychiatrists in the opportunities MPS offers, continue developing collaborations with other organizations and 

increase cultural diversity amongst members. I am honored to be nominated and would be grateful to have the 

opportunity to continue to represent you.   


